Entitlement to emergency care in kindergarten and primary school extended
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Schools and day care centres (including child day care) have been closed since 18 March. Emergency
care is provided for children and primary school children whose parents are employed in professions
that are deemed critical. The provisions for this have now been extended.

The main changes:

1. critical professions now also include: banks and savings banks, agriculture, mining security and
mine rescue services, security-relevant IT infrastructure, inland navigation, health insurance, pension
insurance, medical supply stores, psychological psychotherapists, child and adolescent
psychotherapists, psychosocial emergency care, inpatient and outpatient help for the disabled,
children and adolescents.

2. health and nursing professions and the police now also have a right to emergency care if only one
parent (guardian) is employed in one of the above-mentioned important professions. Previously,
both parents had to provide such proof.

3) If the well-being of the child is endangered, an agreement with the local youth welfare office is
necessary in order to secure emergency care with its consent.

The corresponding general ruling comes into force on 24 March, 00:00 hours. An updated overview
of the persons entitled to emergency care is available at: www.coronavirus.sachsen.de
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